
NOTICE OF CONTRACT 
BETWEEN 

THE FAIRFAX COUNTY ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
AND 

DEVELOPMENT COUNSELLORS INTERNATIONAL  

 

December 14, 2022 
  
The Fairfax County Economic Development Authority has procured the services of a firm to 
provide Marketing and Communications Services.  This contract was awarded by competitive 
negotiation to Development Counsellors International on December 7, 2022. 

 


